



Praises

- New supporters
- Halfway through deputation
- Safety in travel

Prayer Needs

- Healthy pregnancy
- Scheduling for 2015
- Departure date

Support Level

• 51%

Dominican Facts

- Capitol: Santo Domingo
- Main industry: tourism

June 2014

Dear Praying Friends,

Lamentations 3:22-23 says, "It is of the LORD'S mercies that we are not consumed, because His compassions fail not. They are new every morning: great is Thy faithfulness." We are thankful for God's great mercy and faithfulness to His children.

June kept us close to home as we continued our meetings in Virginia and North Carolina throughout the month. Our schedule brought us to four new churches as well as a few drop in meetings while traveling. One of these was with the founder of our mission board World Wide with Pastor Bill Wingard. The spirit and fervor of the board is clearly seen through his preaching and ministry in New Bern. During this month, we also had a wonderful week of encouragement at our annual Family Fellowship Week. We loved seeing old friends as well as meeting other new and veteran missionaries serving all around the world. Our hearts were blessed and our spirits fed as we heard powerful preaching and teaching from God's Word.

We are officially over halfway on the deputation trail. We are currently at 51% of our needed monthly support. Praise the Lord! We have also seen our needs for set up on the field continually being met. It is amazing to see how the Lord takes care of His children and provides for them each and every step of the way.

With thanksgiving,

The Germano Family